
 

 

            
 

 
 
  Friday 23rd April 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

‘Mystery Reader’ and a Sublime Rendition 
‘You can dance on the breeze, 

Over houses and trees’ 
  

One particularly magical interlude this week, was a sublime rendition of Mary Poppins’ ‘Let’s Go 
Fly a Kite’, performed in assembly by Year 1. With poise in abundance, the children enchanted 
and captivated in equal measure, their faces a picture of intent and focus. On Wednesday, 
Reception launched a new venture that entails family members sharing a story using Zoom 
technology, the identity of the person withheld until the moment at which it is read. I’d like to 
thank everybody who has agreed to contribute to this initiative.  

 
Evaluation and Gingham Dresses  

Shortly, families will be afforded the opportunity to complete an evaluation questionnaire. Your 
opinions and ideas are important and valued. Accountability remains absolute. I hope that as 
many of you as possible will assist us in reviewing the last year.  
 
On another note entirely, it is advisable to machine wash our summer uniform dresses at a 
temperature no higher than 30 degrees. Ideally, drip-dry on a hanger. Please avoid putting the 
dress in a dryer. Ironing will damage the fabric.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
DM Sellens  
 


